
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Mrs MacMillan                   September 2024 

Primary 3  

Class Information 

What Are We Learning? 

Reading:  The children will continue to use Oxford Reading Tree books 

to develop their reading skills. We will also begin to use Accelerated 

Reading where children can choose a book of their choice at the 

appropriate level and then then complete a quiz to check their 

comprehension of the book.  Reading books will be sent home for 

your child to read each week, along with Stage Words and common 

words. 

Literacy:  With the help of the Phonic Fairy and the Tricky Troll, the 

children will continue to learn sounds using Story Time Phonics.  

Sounds will continue to be sent home for children to learn and build 

words with. 

Maths:  In Term 1 we will be focussing on place value, addition and 

subtraction and consolidating our number bonds.  We will be using 

Heinemann Active maths and the children will continue to learn and 

consolidate their learning through activities and games. 

 

Welcome to P3! 

I am really excited to be the Primary 

3 teacher and I am looking forward 

to sharing all your child’s hard work 

and learning on SeeSaw.  

 

 I look forward to welcoming you 

into our classroom on Thursday 
19th September from 6.30pm to 
see what we have been doing. 
 

Outdoor Learning 
 
Please ensure that your child brings 
a coat to school every day as they 
will be participating in outdoor 
learning in all weathers. 
 

Please find some pointers below to 

help your child: 

 Please name all items of 

clothing – this will really help 

when trying to find any lost ties 

or jumpers, etc. 

 

 Please ensure your child brings 

a water bottle with them each 

day. 

 

 Particularly on sunny days, 

please put sun cream in your 

child’s bag. 

 

 Unfortunately, toys from home 

cannot be brought into school. 

 

Class Topic 

This Term, our class is learning about STEM (Science, Technology, 

Engineering, Mathematics) and coding.  The children will use technology 

to learn Coding. 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Homework 

 Homework will consist of Reading, 

Phonics, Stage/Common words and 

Maths each week. 

 Homework tasks will be issued on a 

Monday. 

 Please ensure reading books and 

homework folders are brought to 

school every day. 
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